
To our customers and friends, 
 
At this time, we have decided to keep the Tall Pine open amid this virus outbreak. We ask staff to stay home if they are 
feeling ill and also ask the same of our customers. We all need to be diligent about our health and the health and safety of 
others during this challenging time. We want to assure you, that we are also taking steps to sanitize the bar and casino 
throughout the day, in particular between customers. We have removed items such as casino snacks, caddies and menus 
from tables, we will provide these items as requested. We have also limited seating in the bar by removing many chairs to 
increase the space between customers.  
 
We will be following recommendations from the CDC and our state governments on how to proceed and will keep you 
updated accordingly. This is a challenging time for all of us, we need to stand strong as a community and do what we can to 
help one another.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Tom, Janine and the Tall Pine crew 
 


